
  

Appendix 1 
 
Delegations to the Chief Executive 
 
Decisions which are normally reserved to members meeting because they meet the 
following criteria: 
 
1. The exercise of that function or the making of that decision would or would be likely 

to conflict with or result in a change or departure from any decision or policy agreed 
by the Council or the Cabinet or relevant Cabinet Member 

2. The exercise of that function or the making of that decision would or would be likely 
in the opinion of the relevant Strategic Director or the Chief Executive to result in a 
very significant change in the model of service delivery. 

3. The exercise of that function or the making of that decision would or would be likely 
to expose the Council to a significant or unusual level of risk, financial or otherwise, 
as determined by the Chief Executive, the Director of Finance or the Director of 
Legal, HR, Audit & Investigations. 

4. The exercise of that function or the making of that decision would result or would 
be likely to result in the permanent closure of a facility used by the public or a 
permanent and significant reduction in the level of services or facilities provided to 
the public. 

5. Decisions usually reserved to the General Purposes Committee in respect of staff 
related matters. 

 


